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September 21, 2018 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 We had a great week here at ECLC. We started our lunch program, many of 

us went out on CBI (Community Based Instruction) trips and our TES classes took 

a trip to IKEA to take a look at a model apartment. Some of our WEC students 

started job sampling as well. We are off to a busy start!  

 

We hope to see many of you at the PTO Family Fun Picnic this coming 

Sunday, September 23rd here at ECLC. The PTO has a fun and exciting day 

planned including face painting, pumpkin decoration, a DJ and an Ice Cream 

Truck. The fun begins at 1:00!  

 

 Please join us for the ECLC 3rd annual Walk a Thon at Brookdale Park in 

Bloomfield/Montclair on Sunday, October 21st. Registration is now open and you 

can access it by going to our website or please see the attached flier! The walk will 

open at 9:30 but officially step off at 10:45. Please join us if you can! It is going to 

be a great event!  

 

Reminders: 

There is no school on Monday, October 8th for Columbus day. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Allison Clemens 

Assistant Principal  
 

http://www.eclcofnj.org/

